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Atascadero Grnwater Basinn

Notice of Public Meeting

The Atascadero Mutual Water Company, Cities of Atascadero and Paso Robles, the County of San Luis
Obispo, and the Templeton Community Services District invite community members to attend a public
forum regarding sustainable groundwater management in the Atascadero Groundwater Basin
(Atascadero Basin) on Wednesday, April 5th starting at 6:00 p.m. The forum will be held at Lake
Pavilion, 9315 Pismo Avenue, in Atascadero.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide the public with:

. An overview of the California Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA), and
related deadlines

. An update on the efforts to establish the Atascadero Basin Groundwater Sustainability
Agency (GSA)

. Information regarding the development of a groundwater sustainability plan (GSP)

o An opportunity to ask questions and learn more about GSA formation.

Public Meeting Details

When: April 5, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.
Where: Lake Pavilion
9315 Pismo Avenue
Atascadero
Who: All individuals, groups, organizations, property owners, and local agencies that

are interested in management of groundwater in the Atascadero Basin.

Questions? Please contact:
John Neil, General Manager, Atascadero Mutual Water Company at (805) 466-2428 or jneil@amwc.us

For information regarding SGMA efforts, or to receive emails about SGMA compliance in the Atascadero
Basin, please visit the website www.AtascaderoBasin.com and sign up for our emailing list.




